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Two words come to mind when I try to describe this summer ð Busy and Changes. 

BUSY ð a full slate of activities and events have taken place around the MBA this summer.    

Vacation Bible School was a huge hit again with our churches reporting smiling kids and tired workers.  Specif-
ics are not yet available but it looks like a banner year again.   

A mission/disaster relief trip to rebuild homes in Norman, Oklahoma took place in June.  

Also in June, I became trained in a program called SPHERE.  This certifies me to lead and participate in over-
seas disaster relief projects such as responses to refugees, etc.  This opens a lot of doors for future ministry in 
our association.   

In July, our annual associational mission trip to East TN took place with our team helping with repair work at 
Camp Ba Yo Ca near Townsend. 

In late July and August, a team went to repair and rebuild homes in Galena, Alaska where flooding from the 
Yukon River damaged nearly 100% of the townõs 500 homes.  Great quote from one of the residents òTo the 
rest of world it was just a small town of 500 homes but to us, these 500 homes were our whole world.ó   

CHANGES ð Ecclesiastes 3:1 says, òTo everything there is a season, and a time to every purpose under the 
heaven.ó   

We said goodbye to our dear friend, and the tallest person I know ð Elmer Crosby.  Also sadly said goodbye to 
Tina Washington.  Her husband Mike has pastored in our association.  .   

We received with mixed emotions Bob Vassarõs announcement to retire from Pleasants Heights. 

We welcomed Peter Sierson as the new pastor at New Song. 

We are watching as Highland Parkõs new building takes form.  Target move-in date this fall.   

We welcomed Pastor Joey Johnson and Blessed Hope Baptist into the association as new members under 
Watch Care.  They currently meet on Penny Avenue behind DJ Rentals.   

We rejoiced with Santa Fe Baptist as one of their members, Bucky Rowland, was elected Sheriff.   

We welcome the Columbia campus of Thompson Station as it had its first service on August 17 at Riverview 
Elementary.  Eric Nichols is the campus pastor.  

Elsewhere around the association, numerous revivals, changes in staff, mission trips around the world, and 
many other things have taken place.  We are a busy and changing bunch.   

My own philosophy is this: òLife is changeó.  Nothing taught me this more than taking my son to college this 
past weekend.  If you stick around long enough, change will come your way. Not to worry though, the King 
still sits on the throne.  Heõs the same ð yesterday, today and forever!   

Blessings,  Dale 
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Pulpit Supply List:  

Bob Adair             931-490-0698 

John Boyle             615-302-0801 

Jamie Bone             931-359-2219 

Michael Burgett            931-379-7698 

Walter Clot              931-381-2191 

Gary Cowen             931-486-0839 

Thomas Hagerty            615-591-1816 

Robert Hammer            615-714-6696 

Mark Heslep             931-824-3301 

Robin Jackson                         931 -334-7202 

Randy Keene            931-363-8549 

Roger Kennedy             931-363-3037  

Jacob Kitchens             731-234-2821  

Matthew Lemay                     931-540-0923 

Michael Lawler            931-982-1843 

Dennis Lewis                         931-964-4946 

Dan Marshall                         931-215-9252 

Allen Moseley                         931-490-0778 

Randy Nichols                         931 -626-6867 

Bruce Peltier             931-682-3017 

Jerry Price             615-714-6779 

Talmadge Roberts            931-556-2255 

Kevin Roe                        931-446-2944 

Ezell Rose            931-388-7513 

Gregory Ross            615-509-9718 

Timothy Scott             931-638-7201 

Thomas Smith             615-790-9523 

Jack Taylor                             931 -379-9438 

Mike Washington            615-310-9988 

Guy Yeager             931-201-3056 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY !!!  

 

Phillip Mansfield ðJuly 4th  

Mark Proctor ðJuly 12th  

Chad Roland ðJuly 18th  

Frank Webb ðJuly 26th  

Don Emmitte ðAugust 2nd  

Gary Bailey ðAugust 7th  

 

 

 

MBA EXECUTIVE  

BOARD MEETING 
 

Monday, September 8, 2014 
 

Mooresville Baptist Church 

1030 Bryant Cemetery Road 

Lewisburg, TN 

 

6pmðFellowship 

7pmðBusiness Meeting 

 

Special Presentation by Maury Chaplain 

Ministries 

 

 



 

Have any church news or event you want to share?  Please email the 

information you need posted by the 10th of each month.  Send the information 

to rosemary@maurybaptist.org and we will be happy to help get the 

information out to our membersé. Email to rosemary@maurybaptist.org  

 

Cross Bridges Baptist Church in need of a Part-Time Music Ministeré 

  Call Dwayne Crumley at 256-320-5778 if interested 

 

YOUTH DIRECTOR NEEDED  

 

Riverview Baptist Church in Columbia TN seeks a Youth DirectoréIf interested pray 

about it and if God leads youé please send resume to jtlaws01@charter.net or mail to: 

 

Youth Committee 

2978 Fly Road 

 Santa Fe TN 38482 

CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Happy Anniversary !!!  

 

Donald and Lucille Pruitt ñJuly 19th  

Frank and Robin Webb ñJuly 28th  

Jason and Amy Davis ñAugust 8th  

Richard and Rhonda VanCleave ñAugust 12th  

Rick and Sherry Elsey ñAugust 19th  



 

 
 

Gaits to Heaven  
Summer Report 2014  

Pine Ridge Reservation, South Dakota  

 

 
God has blessed us with another 21 professions of faith in Jesus Christ this summer. All of 

them came through our Riding Free recovery program. I believe God wants to expand and 

use this part of our ministry even more. 

 

We had 2 womenôs events, our week long recovery program at the womenôs and juvenile jail, 

and 2 Horse & Bible Camps. We had a total of 62 women , 13 teens and 69 children come to 

our programs!!! God truly is blessing and growing our efforts. 

 

A HUGE thank you to Pastor Frank Webb of FBC MT. Pleasant, TN and Philip Johnson of 

Pleasant Heights Baptist in Columbia, TN for making our Horse & Bible Camp at 

Restoration Church such a successful and fun time for ALL. I cannot do this work aloneéit 

is a TEAM effort! They did an outstanding job!! 

 

My gratitude also goes to Pastor Kevin Ward of Beech Bluff Baptist, TN and Pastor Wayne 

Clayton of FBC Nowata, OK for bringing their teams to Wanblee. This was a new part of the 

reservation for us and a very isolated one. Our ministry there was very different and we had 

to be very flexible! They proved more than up to the challenge. One day when we picked our 

children up from school for Horse & Bible Camp we had 2 little girls who were barefoot, just 

happened that we were helping with a new shoe giveaway that day sponsored by Billy Mills. 

All the children went home with 2 new pairs of stylish athletic shoes!!! 

 

God willing I will be headed back to South Dakota on September 18th. I am in need of $3000 

for this trip and Life Recovery Bibles. Please pray about helping us with this work. We are 

already booked for another week of our Riding Free program at the jail and will be providing 

2 all day womenôs programs as well as assisting with Christian Veterinary Missions (this is a 

very successful outreach program). Your giving and prayers make our going and service 

possible! 

 

Linda Foust Grajewski 

Gaits to Heaven 

1794 Buck Daniels Rd 

Culleoka, TN 38451 



!ÕÇÕÓÔ ρχÔÈɂ#ÒÏÓÓ "ÒÉÄÇÅÓɂ$Å7ÁÙÎÅ #ÒÕÍÌÅÙ 

!ÕÇÕÓÔ ςτÔÈɂ&ÒÉÅÎÄÓÈÉÐ "ÁÐÔÉÓÔɂ2ÅÖȢ $ÁÖÉÄ 'ÒÁÖÅÓ 

!ÕÇÕÓÔ σρÓÔɂ'ÒÁÃÅ 0ÁÒËɂ2ÅÖȢ *ÁÓÏÎ $ÁÖÉÓ 

3ÅÐÔÅÍÂÅÒ χÔÈɂ(ÁÍÐÓÈÉÒÅɂ2ÅÖȢ $ÕÓÔÉÎ ,ÁÓÔÅÒ 

3ÅÐÔÅÍÂÅÒ ρτÔÈɂ(ÉÇÈÌÁÎÄ 0ÁÒËɂ2ÅÖȢ -ÁÒË 0ÒÏÃÔÏÒ 

3ÅÐÔÅÍÂÅÒ ςρÓÔɂ(ÉÌÌÓÂÏÒÏɂ2ÅÖȢ 0ÈÉÌÌÉÐ -ÁÎÓПÉÅÌÄ 

3ÅÐÔÅÍÂÅÒ ςψÔÈɂ(ÏÕÓÅ ÏÆ 0ÒÁÙÅÒɂ2ÅÖȢ 2ÉÃË "Ï×ÄÏÉÎ 

/ÃÔÏÂÅÒ υÔÈɂ)ÍÍÁÎÕÅÌɂ2ÅÖȢ $×ÉÇÈÔ #ÈÕÒÃÈ 

/ÃÔÏÂÅÒ ρςÔÈɂ*ÏÈÎÓÏÎ #ÈÁÐÅÌ ɉÖÁÃÁÎÔɊ 

/ÃÔÏÂÅÒ ρωÔÈɂ+ÎÏÂ #ÒÅÅËɂ2ÅÖȢ !ÎÔÈÏÎÙ -ÕÓÔÏÎ 

/ÃÔÏÂÅÒ ςφÔÈɂ-ÉÓÓÉÏÎ #ÈÁÐÅÌɂ2ÅÖȢ "ÏÂÂÙ #ÁÔÅÓ 

.ÏÖÅÍÂÅÒ ςÎÄɂ-ÏÏÒÅÓÖÉÌÌÅ 0ÉËÅɂ2ÅÖȢ 'ÁÒÙ "ÁÉÌÅÙ 

 

 

2014 Church Prayer Calendar  

 

SUPPORT OUR LOCAL MINISTRIESé. 

 

5ƛǎŎƛǇƭŜǎƘƛǇ IƻǳǎŜτ/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ ²ŀƭǘŜǊ ϧ .Ŝǧȅ /ƭƻǘτ фом-отф-фслфτ {ƘŜǇƘŜǊŘǎ ŀǊŜ 
ƴŜŜŘŜŘτǘǊŀƛƴƛƴƎ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜΦ 

aŀǳǊȅ /ƘŀǇƭƛŀƴ aƛƴƛǎǘǊƛŜǎτ/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ WŜũ .ƻƎƎǎτфом-оул-ртоо Ȅ нупτbŜŜŘ ǿƻƳŜƴ ŀƴŘ 
ƳŜƴ ǘƻ ƳƛƴƛǎǘŜǊ ǘƻ ƛƴƳŀǘŜǎΦ 

aŀǳǊȅ ¦ƴƛǘŜŘ aƛƴƛǎǘǊƛŜǎτ/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ wŀƴŘȅ bƛŎƘƻƭǎτфом-снс-сустτaŀǳǊȅ ¦ƴƛǘŜŘ aƛƴƛǎǘǊƛŜǎ 
ƴŜŜŘǎ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǿƘƻ ǿƛƭƭ ŘǊƛǾŜ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ Řƻ ƴƻǘ ƘŀǾŜ ǘǊŀƴǎǇƻǊǘŀǝƻƴ ǘƻ ǿƻǊƪ ŀƴŘ ƻǘƘŜǊ 
ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ŜǊǊŀƴŘǎΦ ±ƛǎƛǘ ǿǿǿΦƳŀǳǊȅǳƴƛǘŜŘΦƻǊƎ ŦƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴΦ 

tǊŜƎƴŀƴŎȅ /ŜƴǘŜǊǎ ƻŦ aƛŘŘƭŜ ¢ŜƴƴŜǎǎŜŜτbŜŜŘǎ ŦƻǊ ōƻǘƘ ǘƘŜ /ƻƭǳƳōƛŀ ŀƴŘ {ǇǊƛƴƎ Iƛƭƭ 
ƭƻŎŀǝƻƴǎ ŀǊŜ ŦƻǊ [ŀǊƎŜ ǎƛȊŜ ŘƛŀǇŜǊǎ όпΣр ϧ сύ ŀƴŘ .ŀōȅ ǎƘŀƳǇƻƻΣ ǿŀǎƘ ŀƴŘ ƭƻǝƻƴΦ  /ƻƴǘŀŎǘ 
±ƛŎǘƻǊƛŀ [ŀƪǘŀǎƘ τфом-оум-плнпΦ  ǿǿǿΦǇŎƻŦƳǘΦƻǊƎ 



EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETINGS  

2014 Executive Board Meetings  

   6pm Fellowship    ***     7pm Business Meeting  

 

 

June - No Meeting  

 

July - No Meeting  

 

August 11th - Viola Baptist Church (Family Center / Good Samaritan 

Presentation)  

 

September 8th - Mooresville Baptist Church  

 

October 21st ð Thompson Station Baptist Church ð 92nd Annual Meeting, 

special guest speaker - Dr. Steve Livengood  

 

November - No Meeting  

 

Friday, December 5th - Christmas Fellowship Banquet ð Rock Springs Baptist 

Church  

Meetings are never cancelled unless the roads become unpassable due to freezing 

temperatures. However, please check the website at www.maurybaptist.org for 

current updates whenever in question.  Thank you.  



September 19-20, 2014 
First Baptist Church, Milan 

2000 S. Second Street, Milan TN 
 

Featured Speaker: Page Hughes, Louisville, KY - Page is a vibrant speaker, teacher 
and leader. She also has a deep passion for women and seeing them grow in the 
Lord. Many have described Page as a "a party waiting for a place to happen." Her 

book, Party with a Purpose, teaches how to party with the purpose of leading others to 
Jesus. Page calls it hospitality evangelism. www.pagehughes.com 

Contact Vickie  Clemons (vclemons@tnbaptist.org) for further information.  

http://www.pagehughes.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maury Baptist Association 

1521 Williamsport Pike 

P.O. Box 992 

Columbia, TN  38402 

www.maurybaptist.org 

 

THE NEWSLETTER OF MA URY BAPTIST 

ASSOCIATION,  INC.  

Phone: 931-381-0130 

Fax: 931-381-0131 

E-mail: Dale@maurybaptist..org 

           Rosemary@maurybaptist..org 
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Return service requested  


